
Learn Information about our TTUHSC community

Greetings TTUHSC Students and Team Members,

 

Beginning in April, we’re introducing a new process to share information about HSC Huddle

and President’s Advisory Board meetings. 

 

As part of the new process, you will receive a calendar invite from “HSC Events” that will

include the information I’ve previously shared in email.

 

HERE’S HOW THE NEW PROCESS WILL WORK:

Email arrives in your inbox from hscevents@ttuhsc.edu.

You accept the calendar invite.

The event is added directly to your HSC Outlook calendar.

 

WHY THE CHANGE?

Our goal is to simplify the process of informing you about university events.

Maintaining a culture of open communication at TTUHSC is one of the top strategies

in our Strategic Plan.

 

I encourage you to add these standing TTUHSC events to your calendar and participate as

a valued member of our team.

Warmest regards,

Lori Rice-Spearman, Ph.D.
PRESIDENT

Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center

Watch past segments on our HSC Huddle page. 
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